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Written Testimony Before the Senate Judiciary Committee 
 
Marlee Carpenter, Kansas Association of Property and Casualty Insurance 
Companies (KAPCIC) 
 

Mr. Chair and Members of the Committee;  

Thank you for the opportunity to provide written testimony on behalf of the Kansas 
Association of Property and Casualty Insurance Companies (KAPCIC), our state trade 
association for domestic property and casualty insurance companies. Most of the 
KAPCIC member companies are domiciled Kansas companies and our members live 
and work here in the state. 

KAPCIC supports SB 243 which provides requirements and procedures for settlement 
agreements involving a minor.  KAPCIC supports these provisions for settlements that 
are reached with minors.   
 
We appreciate your consideration and support of SB 243.   
 
Thank you for your time and I am happy to answer any questions at the appropriate 
time. 


